Dear Parents,

Welcome to First Grade! We are looking forward to seeing your child on the first day of school, Thursday, August 8th. We would like to give you a head start on school items to benefit your child in first grade. Donated supply items will be greatly appreciated.

- *Every child needs a <u>white</u>, 1 inch binder with presentation cover and a hard cover composition book.
- **Please mark your child's name inside of each of these items.
- *All other items that are donated will be shared among the class.
- **Please <u>DO NOT</u> write your child's name on any of these items.

If possible, please donate any/all of the following:

Supplies Needed:

- blank note cards/thank you cards for student writing (not index cards)
- dry erase markers (not fine-tipped)
- glue sticks
- Astrobright colored copy paper
- colored cardstock
- white cardstock
- markers
- colored pencils
- highlighters
- tissues
- Ziploc bags (snack bags, quart bags, gallon bags only)
- baby wipes
- paper folders without prongs (blue)
- mini Playdoh
- * Gift cards for supplies and photos to Staples, Target, Walmart, Office Depot, and Costco

Thank you, First Grade Teachers

